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Mr. Mark D'Angelo
Mid Hudson Food and Wine Society Scholarship
17 Forrest Way
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603

Dear Mr. D’Angelo and Mid-Hudson Food and Wine Society,

Thank you! | am the recipient of the scholarship in place at The Culinary Institute of America.
This scholarship is a big help to achieving my education, and in the future achieving my goals.
Not only do | thank you from a financial standpoint, but | thank you from a personal standpoint.

In school, CIA among many other schools, it sometimes gets lost how well someone is doing as
a student or that student is just having a rough time with course work and not such a great day
or week. Receiving a scholarship puts that student, myself included, in a much better mood and

reminds them that the hard work is paying off. Thank you so much. This truly is a big help to me
and my family.

Sincerely,
T

Taylor Bischof

tbischof13@gmail.com




